
 

The Creative Education Trust is a company limited by guarantee. 

Registered in England and Wales no 7617529 

Registered Office: 7 Sicilian Avenue, London, WC1A 2QR 

The Creative Education Trust is a charity, regulated by the Secretary of State for Education 

PENKRIDGE BANK ROAD PRINCIPAL: RACHAEL SANDHAM 

RUGELEY 

STAFFORDSHIRE  T +44 (0)1889 802440 

WS15 2UE  E enquiries@hartschool.org.uk 

   www.hartschool.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

RSA/SHN 

 

13 February 2025 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Workshops and Coffee Mornings at The Hart School 

Following our recent successful events, we are excited to invite you to participate in more of 
our upcoming workshops and coffee mornings that are designed to support our community. 
These events are wonderful opportunities to connect with other parents, learn strategies to 
support your child’s education, and share valuable insights with school staff. 

Our events will cover a range of topics and can be viewed by clicking here. 

All parents and guardians are welcome to all sessions.  Please follow the link below to select 
the session(s) you would like to attend: 

https://forms.office.com/e/8vMZ7nE2K6 

We look forward to seeing you at these events and working together to support your child’s 
success and strengthening our strong and collaborative school community. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Will Ollerenshaw 

Associate Assistant Principal 

 

https://www.hartschool.org.uk/_site/data/files/users/co_letters/feb-2025/D1A019DCC91F2509CF6C478018247CD0.pdf

